
Gardens	of	Oak	Hollow	Board	Meeting

Brook	Hollow	Public	Library


December	5,	2022	


1. We are searching for someone to handle taking care of our sprinkler 
systems after Alice McKinney's retirement.  We asked Robert Bruce 
who graciously agreed to serve in this capacity.  However after looking 
for another replacement.  
Tim Cutts has agreed to take on this responsibility.


2. Blaine Adams, the block captain on Shoal Run has accepted a great 
new job opportunity and is moving to Colorado. The board would like 
to thank him for his willingness to serve as block captain and for 
serving almost a year.  So we are looking for his replacement on Shoal 
Run. Several people have expressed some interest and I am working on 
the replacement. 
Terry Hill replaced Blaine as block captain.  Villette Heimer has taken 
Terry's place on the design and review committee.


3. Bart has several issues to discuss.  Some are  informative and some 
are to spark conversation and thought during the next months. We 
don't expect to have a resolution tonight on all these issues.  The board 
voted not to re-install a light at the front entrance.


4. Set the date and location for the next board meeting which will be our 
general meeting and the election of officers. We need a location that 
will allow space for residents to attend the election of officers. When is 
the library meeting room going to be available again. 
The date was set to 3-13-23 at 6:00pm at the library.


5. Set the date for the Spring Fling and decide which street will sponsor 
and plan the fling.  The spring fling date was set for 4-13-23 from 4-6 
pm.  We will have hors d'oeuvres instead of a meal.  Drinks will be 
BYOB as always.



